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Great news!  See the Chaplain's page for an update on Hannah Theriot's 
condition.  Hannah, the two-year-old granddaughter of Patrick and Patty Theriot 
is suffering a rare disease and is still in need of our continued spiritual support.  I 
hope everyone had a great Independence Day. 
 
Quartermaster Al Iller has announced the procurement of VLOA merchandise.  
Details will be posted soon. 


